
Meeting Date: 2017.05.09 (May)

The American Legion Brown-Guest Post 30 met at the Road House Diner at 6pm. The Commander, 
Vice Commander/ Adjutant, Financial Officer/ Historian, Chaplain/ Sergeant at Arms were present 
along with one member and one guest.

The flags were presented and the Pledge of Allegiance and Preamble were led by Commander Don 
Karasek. The prayer was led by Chaplain Seibel.

The minutes of the April meeting were read by Officer Stephanie Griffin. Chaplain Seibel moved the 
minutes be accepted and Vice Commander John Watts seconded it. The motion passed.

The financial report was read by Financial Officer Griffin. Chaplain Seibel moved the financial report 
be accepted and Vice Commander Watts seconded it. The motion passed.

Old Business was discussed.

Chaplain Seibel moved the order for new business cards would not exceed $75.00. Vice Commander 
seconded it. The motion passed.

The Chaplain's report was discussed and he stated that he saw Officer David Nichols in our local 
hospital.

Officer Keith Brown was excused from tonight's meeting due to a death in his family.

New Business was discussed.

Vice Commander said he no longer wants to fill the positions of Vice Commander and Adjutant after 
his term ends this year, the end of August.

Commander Karasek said it is time to elect our first round of officers. Officer Griffin nominated 
member Michael Hanlon to be Vice Commander and Adjutant. Commander Karasek stated the vote is 
to be made on the next meeting.

Chaplain Seibel led the prayer. The meeting closed and dinner was served.


